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https://www.qdpsurvey.co.uk/OnlineQuestionnaire?code=78820-57753-27996292
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gOeOyJBio38
mailto:laura.nunn@greenridgeacademy.co.uk


😀 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=tfWZRezGw4Q
https://www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk/school-meals/
https://amzn.eu/j2z5LMq


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNHgUEvtSk39Ir7JiIt8NHa9UOUZGMVQzTE9KRTQ3SE5TSDJCV1RJSFU4WS4u
mailto:admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=EGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNHgUEvtSk39Ir7JiIt8NHa9UQkUxOTAxNjRDMkpFRDU5N1ZORTNZU01STS4u
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AYLESBURY’S LOCAL SCHOOL  

UNIFORM SUPPLIER 

 

Our shop is located at: 

Unit 11, The Vale Industrial Estate 

Southern Road, Aylesbury 

HP19 9EW 

www.bucksschoolwearplus.co.uk 

Tel: 01296 422120 

Free parking – Please use allocated spaces only 

 

 

Opening hours 

Monday – Saturday from 9am until 5pm 

Sundays and Bank Holidays – Closed 

 

 



Bucks Schoolwear Plus is conveniently based in a central part of 

Aylesbury town.  We are fully stocked with great quality badged 

items and general uniform items in a wide range of sizes. 

You can visit the shop at your convenience during our opening hours.  

Our helpful staff will be on hand to assist you.  Alternatively, you can 

order online for delivery to your home* or in-store collection.   

If your child is starting Secondary School in September, we do 

recommend booking one of our personal shopping appointments for 

fitting advice. You will have access to our changing rooms, as well 

as a knowledgeable member of staff to assist you.  For further 

information and to book an appointment please visit our website and 

click on the ‘Appointments’ tab. 

We have our ‘Back to School’ stock in store from early June, so if 

you want to ensure that you have full availability of uniform items 

and sizes, and to avoid the busy period at the end of August, then 

it’s best to come in as early as possible.  We offer an extended 

exchange policy from June until September. 

We would politely request that during our busy time, only one parent 

per family visits the shop. 

To book an appointment, place an order, or for any further 

information, please visit our website 

www.bucksschoolwearplus.co.uk  

*Postage charges apply 


